
From: Huddle, James 
Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2004 11:43 AM 
To: 'Logan, Glen, Mr, OSD-ATL' 
Subject: RE: Status of the Avionics Technical Panel 
 
Glen - Thanks for your prompt reply. 
We will categorize your panel as in 
the a "re-activation mode" with you 
continuing as the chair. - Jim 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Logan, Glen, Mr, OSD-ATL [mailto:Glen.Logan@osd.mil] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2004 11:40 AM 
To: Huddle, James 
Subject: RE: Status of the Avionics Technical Panel 
 
 
Hi Jim, 
 
Believe it or nor I retired from the Air Force on 31 January 04 and returned 
to the same office, same phone #, same e-mail address as a contractor three 
weeks later. 
 
Last year at the DASC, I had intended to solicit volunteers to re-staff the 
panel but never got around to it. Since I'm still in the same business and 
settled back down, I'd like to definitely get some new members this year. 
Send me a "tickler" around mid-September...that will give us about a month 
before the DASC to put something in place. 
 
Hope all is well with you.... 
 
Regards, 
Glen 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Huddle, James [mailto:jim.huddle@ngc.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2004 12:35 PM 
To: Glen.Logan@osd.mil 
Subject: Status of the Avionics Technical Panel 
 
August 18th, 2004 
 
Glen 
 
When I spoke to you last year in Indianapolis, 
you indicated that you would be leaving the 
Air Force for private industry. 
 
Consequently this E-Mail may not reach you. 
If it does and you have an interest in 
continuing the Avionics Technical Panel 
as the Chair, please let me know. 
 
If you don't have the interest and don't 
have a recommended replacement, we can 
list the panel as having an opening for 
a new chair. 



 
Regards, 
Dr. Jim Huddle 
VP, Technical Operations 
Aerospace & Electronics Systems Society 


